

CHURCH OF CHRIST

This is the day that the Lord hath made; Let us rejoice and be glad in it!

Communion kits are available at the back of the auditorium. Kits will also be available at the proper time should you forget to pick one up or should you elect to have Communion brought to you.

Disposable masks and gloves are also available upon request at the Visitor's Center should you have need or want of these items.



SOUTH MAIN CHURCH OF CHRIST

402 South Main ~ P.O. Box 1597 Henderson, TX 75653-1597 $(903) 657-1408 \sim FAX (903) 657-1409$ Website: www.southmainchurch.com Email: office@southmainchurch.com

Sunday AM Class - 9:30 AM Sunday AM Assembly - 10:30 AM Sunday PM Assembly - 5:00 PM Wednesday PM - 6:30 PM

Wi-Fi Login: SMCOC-Guest Password: SouthMain16



Where Family Matters!

WEEKLY NEWS BULLETIN SEPTEMBER 15, 2024



WELCOME

PRAISE LEADER - Chris Cummings

Victory in Jesus - # 470 To God Be the Glory - # 4

PRAYER - Britt Davis SCRIPTURE READING 1 Corinthians 1:18-24

We Shall Assemble - # 718 Love One Another - # 719

THE LORD'S SUPPER - Bobby Davis PRAYER FOR OFFERING

We Will Glorify - # 578 Just a Little Talk with Jesus - # 959

> **MESSAGE** - Travis Birdwell "Unity" John 17:11-23

I Am a Sheep - # 533 He Gave Me a Song - # 608

CLOSING PRAYER - Heath Haley

"Depart in Peace" (Luke 2:29) Please silence all cell phones and pagers. CCLI # 290723

SOUTH MAIN PRAYS

KATHY BUCKNER will not require surgery on her knee. She is to remain in the leg brace for two more weeks.

BRUCE JACKSON has been placed in hospice care.

LAURA SHAW underwent a successful procedure Tuesday morning to drain fluid from around her new kidney.

MISSIONS SUNDAY: OCTOBER 6TH OUR COUNTRY

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: Trent Bell, Randy Brogoitti, Don Brooks, Margie Brown, Kenny Bryant, June Chenault, Ken Craycraft, Layton Cummings, Roy Dorsey, Steve Dyer, Beverly Fletcher, Tami Hale, Carter David Harbron, Dicky Harris, Letha Hopkins, Roy Hunt, Lynn Jackson, Linda Jamison, Dorothy Jennings, Ken Johnson, Tyler Line, Pat Lynch, Cade Mervin, Rex Neill, Michael Perry, Bette Pilkinton, Cathy Reaves, John Rockey, Kenneth Sabella, Sr., Laura Shaw, Jim & Donna Smith, Cory Turner, Pat Waddllington, Linda Warner, Scott Warner, Jane Whitemore, Ted Williams, Kim Wilks

SYMPATHY

Our deepest condolences are extended to the family of **Wayne Cure** who passed away Sunday morning, September 8th, in Wichita Falls. Wayne & Kim raised their children (Cody, Melodye and Toby) in Henderson and were very active at South Main before relocating to Wichita Falls several years ago. The memorial service was held Friday afternoon at Tenth & Broad Church of Christ in Wichita Falls, TX.

SUNDAY AM NURSERY ATTENDANT

Kathy Buckner, Carmenmarie & LaShell Gutierrez

STAFF INFO

ELDERS:

Travis Birdwell	travisbirdwell1@aol.com
David Chenault	dhchenault@gmail.com
Bobby Davis	.bobbydtxu222@gmail.com
Doug Hopkins	dougndiann@gmail.com
Bob Payne	bpayne1@suddenlink.net
Rodger Poe	rpoe9@hotmail.com
Barry Rivers	brivers@eastex.net

PULPIT MINISTER:

Bob Payne:.....bpayne1@suddenlink.net

FAMILY LIFE MINISTER:

David Chenault:.........dhchenault@gmail.com.com

CHILDREN'S MINISTER:

Janet Thompson:.....drjanett55@gmail.com

CHURCH SECRETARY:

 $Rene\'e \ Hampton:.....office @ southmain church.com$

CHURCH TREASURER:

Rodger Poe:rpoe9@hotmail.com

MAINTENANCE, GROUNDS AND HOUSEKEEPING:

Dicky & Karen Harris and Mary Holt

DEACONS:

th Dodd Vingo

SOUTH MAIN SHARES

Happy Birthday

Glenda Brooks, Rodger Poe!!!

Happy Anniversary

Jim & Kim Taylor,
Mike & Shannon Armstrong,
Mike & Susan Bowland!!!

YOUNG @ HEART

Friday night is Game Night for the Young at Heart! Bring your favorite games and a food or snack to share and join us at 5:30 PM Friday evening, September 20th, in the Fellowship Hall. If you can't make it at that time, just come when you can!

LADIES

All ladies are invited to participate in our monthly visitation this Tuesday morning, September 17th. Meet at 10:00 AM in the Fellowship Hall to pair up and grab some goodie bags to carry to those you are going to visit.

Also, mark your calendars for Tuesday, October 1st for the Annual Ladies Ministry Meeting. More info to come...

THANK YOU

Dear South Main Church of Christ Family,

A thousand and one thanks for the delicious meal you so generously provided for our family and friends after Gary's service. It was a special time for us to come together. It meant a lot to all of our family. Also, we wanted to thank you for the beautiful ivy you sent to the service. I'll do my best to make sure it stays that way!

With love and gratitude, Judy Holland Jimmie Holland and Family

Dear Church of Christ Family,

I wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude for the incredible kindness and support you have shown me as I prepared to graduate high school. The Bible you gifted me along with your written encouragement is a treasured keepsake that will guide and inspire me as I move into this next chapter of my life. Your thoughtful gesture and the wonderful luncheon you hosted for our group truly made this milestone even more special. It was a wonderful day. Thank you so much

Love, Gracie Briscoe

Chuck Ashmore

Jim Smith

Dodd Vinson